
  
  

 

 
 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

February 2nd 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Everyone enjoyed the circus this week. It was a great day.   

        

Children’s Mental Health Week 

February 5th to 11th is Children’s Mental Health Week. Pupils will be taking part during their 

Mindfulness lessons next week. We will be celebrating on Friday with our “Express Yourself” 

day. Pupils can wear their favourite clothes or colours or of course their regular uniform if they 

prefer.  

Place 2 Be have lots of information on their website and can you find information and activities 

for families at home here: Children’s Mental Health Week 

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/families/


  

  
 

 
 

 

 

 

Half term holidays 

Next week is the last week of this half term. School will finish at the normal time on Friday 

February 9th. All pupils return on Monday February 19th  

 

Fizz Free February 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes,  

 

 

Steph Lea 

Executive Headteacher  

 


